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DISCUSSION: 
 
The North County Corridor Project from SR 99 to SR 120 East of Oakdale is being 
studied as two different segments due to state route designation.  The portion from SR 
108 (McHenry Ave) to SR 120 East of Oakdale is being proposed as a state route.  
Caltrans is the CEQA and NEPA lead for this segment.  Study corridors have previously 
been presented.   
 
The portion of the project from SR 99 to SR 108 (McHenry Ave) is being studied as a 
local expressway and may, in the future, become part of the state route system.  The 
mapping presented today represents the North County Corridor West study corridors.   
 
 
 
 




